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, 2014 

 

Dear Dr. and Prof. Lian-Sheng Ma, President and Company Editor-in-Chief of World 

Journal of Gastroenterology                                                  

 

At first, we would like to express our thanks to the editors and reviewers for their 

hard works and many valuable comments. 

We have submitted a revised manuscript for World Journal of Gastroenterology, 

newly entitled “R1: Coincidence between malignant PEComa arising in the gastric 

serosa and lung adenocarcinoma” (ESPS Manuscript NO: 11480), and its paper may 

be acceptable with substantial change. Thus, I have extensively re-written the revised 

version as soon as possible.  

This manuscript has not been published elsewhere and is not under consideration by 

another journal. All authors have approved the manuscript. We are looking forward to 

hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you so much. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Sohsuke Yamada, MD, PhD.  

Department of Pathology and Cell Biology,  

School of Medicine, University of Occupational and Environmental Health,  

Yahatanishi-ku, Kitakyushu 807-8555, Japan. 

Tel: 81-93-691-7426 or 7240, Fax: 81-93-603-8518, 

E-mail: sousuke@med.uoeh-u.ac.jp 
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